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47th District Court to Close for Inventory September 24-25 
 

Farmington Hills, Mich. (Sept. 17, 2025) — Farmington/Farmington Hills 47th District Court, 

located at 31605 W. 11 Mile Rd., will close to the public on Wednesday, Sept. 24, and Thursday, 

Sept. 25. The two-day closure will provide time for staff to conduct a physical case inventory in 

accordance with guidelines established by the Michigan Supreme Court.  

 

During the closure, payments may be made online at www.fhgov.com/47dc/. Questions may be 

directed to court administration at (248) 871-2970.  

 

Normal operations will resume on Friday, Sept. 26 at 8:30 a.m. 

 

# # # 

 
About 47th District Court 

The 47th Judicial District Court is a limited jurisdiction court serving the cities of Farmington and Farmington Hills. 

The Court has jurisdiction over criminal misdemeanors, civil cases in which the amount in dispute is $25,000 or 

less, parking violations, traffic violations and other civil infractions, landlord-tenant disputes, and small claims 

matters. In addition, the Court has initial jurisdiction on criminal felony cases for the purpose of determining 

probable cause. For more information visit www.fhgov.com/47dc/. 
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